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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
Through:  Mike Land, City Manager 
 
From:  Traci E. Leach, Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  September 22, 2020 
 
Reference:  COVID-19 facilities Update 
 
 
Introduction: 
This agenda item is an update to the City Council on the current public facing facilities/in-person 
services throughout the City. This presentation is an opportunity to share the issues and considerations 
that have been given to the current state of our facilities that are open to in-person service.  
Additionally, it will provide information about our decision-making as we look forward into the 
winter and into next calendar year.   
 
As we continue throughout the year, inquiries from the community have been received regarding 
timing of re-opening the remaining components of City facilities.  The goal of the presentation is to 
provide the Council and community with information to respond to those questions with facts about 
how we’re making those decisions to re-open to in-person service. 
 
Legal: None. 
 
Fiscal Impact: None. 
 
Recommendation: No Council action is necessary for this item. 
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